
Item Title:   Waiver of Certain Wake County Development Permit Fees Related 
to Storm Damage Occurring on May 13, 2019 

 
 
Specific Action Requested: 
That the Board of Commissioners waives certain development permit fees as a 
result of damage incurred by storms impacting Wake County on May 13, 2019. 
 
 
Item Summary: 
 
Purpose:  The Board of Commissioners have the authority to waive 

development fees assessed by Wake County   
 
Background: On May 13, 2019, Wake County endured the impact of severe 

storms. The high winds and hail resulted in property damage in 
several areas of the County. In past instances of property damage 
due to a significant weather-related event, the Wake County Board 
of Commissioners have waived certain development permit fees.  
Property owners who require a building/trade permit or on-site 
well/septic/sampling permit from Wake County as a result of damage 
incurred by these storms will not be required to pay the permit fees.   
The permit fee waiver is valid until September 1, 2019.   

 
Board Goal: This action does not relate to a specific Board initiative. 
 
Fiscal Impact: No fiscal impact as the lost revenue from permit fees related to the 

weather event were not included in revenue projections.   
 
Additional Information: 
None.    
 
 
Attachments: 
None. 
 


